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Community Meeting 

 

Manyana Matters Environmental Association  

and the Red Head Villages Association 

are proud to jointly host a community meeting to answer your questions on the 

Manyana Beach Estate / Ozy Homes site 

(aka Manyana Special Conservation Reserve) 

 

Minister Plibersek recently handed down a decision to allow the development to proceed. 
We’ll talk about the many conditions that were imposed on the developer, why we think 

it’s worth continuing the fight, what the next steps are and how you can help. 
 

Saturday 19th October 

11am – 12.30pm 

Yulunga Hall, Manyana 
 
 

All welcome! 
 
 

Please also put MONDAY Oct 28th at Inyadda Beach Carpark 10.15am in your diary for 
another Land & Environment Court hearing regarding the proposed North Manyana suburb. 


